
Friday 20th October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers, 

You may remember that in the summer term we started 
to forge a link with a school in Kisumu, Kenya. This 
school is in a very deprived area and provides not only a 
great education, but also a meal each day, uniform and 
essential school items. They also provide family support 
for children, many of whom have lost both parents and 
are being cared for by wider family. 

Pupil voice decided that they would like to help this small charity and make a 
difference. Our children and parents managed to raise an incredible £750 to 
send to Kenya.

We asked if the ‘To Kenya With Love’ charity could spend some of the money 
on something specific and tell us how it made a difference. The school choir 
had reached a national final; however this was 8 hours away and the school’s 
funds could not cover the transport cost and overnight stay and it was far out 
of the reach of the families in Kisumu to pay for this. Luckily, our money 
arrived at the right time! 

Many children had never left Kisumu before and they experienced many new 
things on their journey. They were able to stay in a school near to where the 
competition was taking place and were especially happy to try new foods.

They performed brilliantly on the day and came 6th out of the 21 finalist 
schools, which meant they were 6th in the whole country of Kenya!

Attached are some of the pictures, thankyou letters and videos sent to us by 
the school. 

It is wonderful to know that the generosity of our Ecclesall families can make 
such a difference. Thank you once again. We hope that we can continue to link 
with The Simon Newberry School in the future and hopefully continue to help 
them.

Kind regards

Mrs Lucas
Class Teacher



 

 



 




